
 

 

 
 

 

 

Note No. A237/17 
 
 
Protocol Directorate of the Foreign and Commonwealth Office presents its compliments 

to all diplomatic missions and international organisations and has the honour to refer to 

the use of diplomatic parking bays. 

 

The Directorate wishes to remind diplomatic missions and international organisations 

that diplomatic parking bays are for the sole use of the diplomatic mission or 

international organisation to which they have been allocated and, in many cases, the 

diplomatic mission that has paid for their installation.  

 

Vehicles must not be parked in diplomatic parking bays allocated to another diplomatic 

mission or international organisation without their express permission. Drivers or owners 

of vehicles parked in diplomatic parking bays allocated to another mission must move 

them when requested to do so. 

 

Should diplomatic missions or international organisations be unable to identify the owner 

of a diplomatic vehicle parked in their allocated bay, they should contact the Directorate 

for details of the mission.  

 

Protocol Directorate avails itself of this opportunity to renew to all diplomatic missions 

and international organisations the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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